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Save the Date
Give for Good: Sept 17

One of the most important non-profit days of the year is fast
approaching. Thank you all for your continued support of Doctors
for Healthy Communities. Mark your calendars for the 2021 Give
for Good Louisville event taking place Saturday, September 17th.
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This is a wonderful opportunity to support DHC during its ongoing efforts to educate and
promote health equity in our great city. Watch our Facebook feed for examples of DHC's
work in our community, and know that your generosity directly impacts the lives of those in
need. Our sister organization, Muslim Americans for Compassion, will be getting involved

as well!
Click Here to Learn More!

DHC Joins School Physical Teams

Throughout the month of July, DHC volunteers
participated in several sports and school physical
events for Jefferson County Public Schools. Covid-
19 vaccinations were also available for children and
families. Thank you to everyone who took part and
helped make these a success. If you'd like to see
DHC's full coverage, visit the links below.

Iroquois High School

Marion C. Moore High School
Mayme Waggener High School
Western High School

School Supplies Delivered as Year Begins

Each year, Doctors for Healthy
Communities collaborates with Jefferson


https://www.giveforgoodlouisville.org/organizations/doctors-for-healthy-communities
https://www.facebook.com/docsforhealth/
https://www.givegab.com/nonprofits/muslim-americans-for-compassion
https://www.givegab.com/nonprofits/doctors-for-healthy-communities/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/07/22/sports-school-physicals-and-covid-19-vaccines-at-iroquois-high-school/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/07/18/dhc-participates-in-school-physicals-at-marion-c-moore-high-school/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/07/23/dhc-participated-in-physicals-at-mayme-waggener-high-school/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/07/26/physicals-and-vaccines-provided-at-western-high-school/

County Public Schools to make sure
children have the proper supplies to
facilitate learning. As the school year
nears, 2021 is no different. We worked
closely with faculty and staff to help fulfill
the needs of each student body. Deliveries
were made to Camp Taylor & Audubon
Elementary Schools and Portland
Elementary School with more expected in
the weeks ahead. Thank you to everyone
who donated!

Donate to DHC Here!

Doctors for Healthy Communities | 2107 Twin Hill Road, Louisville KY 40207

dhcus.org@gmail.com | www.dhcus.org

STAY CONNECTED
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https://www.dhcus.org/2021/07/18/dhc-delivers-supplies-and-games-to-jcps-schools/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/07/18/school-bags-delivered-to-portland-elementary/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=K242LFLG5XCJJ&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/docsforhealth/
https://twitter.com/DocsHealthyComm

